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Note from Mrs Durrant                     5th May 2023 

Happy Coronation Bank holiday weekend everyone, 

A busy but shorter week this week, with the bank holiday and 

strike day for some classes.  

Year 2 cricket team were amazing at their competition this 

week and were runners up – narrowly missing out by one run. 

Congratulations to all those who attended.  

Year 3 went on their school trip to Layer Marney Tower linking 

to their Ancient Greek topic. They looked spectacular in their 

costumes and had an amazing time. See all Facebook posts 

from this week on our website. 

Thank you for all of your coin donations this week for the Kings 

Coronation Coin mural – the children laid all the coins today 

with the JOPSPA and it looked wonderful and raised £308.42. 

Good luck to all of our Year 6 children next week as they take 

on their SATs assessments. Parents please remember they 

can come in for early breakfast via the junior gate at 8am to 

start their day off.  

Enjoy the Coronation weekend, whatever you are up to, and let 

us hope we get some dry weather at some point.  

Take care and we will see you on Tuesday. 

DATES FOR DIARIES 
 

08.05.23 BANK HOLIDAY – SCHOOL CLOSED 
 
WB 09.05.23 Y6 SATS WEEK 
WB 15.05.23 AND 22.05.23 Y2 SATS   
 
17.05.23 MUSICAL THEATRE PERFORMANCE TO 
PARENTS AFTER SCHOOL 
 
19.05.23 INDIVIDUAL PUPIL PHOTOS FOR 
THOSE ABSENT IN NOVEMBER 2022 
 
22.05.23 Y6 TRIP - HIGH COURT LONDON 
 
26.05.23 SPORTSDAY 9:30-11:30AM R-Y2 AND  
              1-3PM FOR Y3-6. NO PICNIC. 

 

NSPCC SAFEGUARDING  

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-
children-safe/away-from-home/ 

Advice for parents about keeping their 
children safe when they are away 

from home 

VOTES FOR SCHOOL 

Are apprentices paid fairly? (7-11)  
Do you know what you want to be 

when you grow up? (5-7) 
 

 

JOPS News 

t -  Attendance – Congratulations to those who achieved over 96% (national target) and well done to the 

classes in red who have won their ‘Phase Attendance Competition’ for that week.         Week beginning 01.05.23 

Class % Attendance Class % Attendance Class % Attendance 

Hedgehogs 100 2K 97 5G 95 

Squirrels 99 3C 97 5H 99 

1CS 98 3M 99 6M 97 

1E 100 4B 95 6N 93 

2GW 90 4S 98 Overall 97 

 
Reception Places September 2023 

Due to a low birth rate, we have spaces for Reception in September 2023. 
If you know anyone who is interested in one of these places then please encourage them to contact the 

school on 01708225202 or contact Havering Admissions themselves by visiting their website  
https://www.havering.gov.uk/homepage/110/school_admissions 

Reception induction for parents and children, e.g, parent meetings, taster sessions start soon so please do 
not delay as you and your child will miss out on these experiences. 
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